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June 22, 2023 
 
Collin Anderson 
Strategic Planning Coordinator II  
The Carle Foundation 
611 W. Park Street  
Urbana, Illinois 61801 
Collin.anderson@carle.com 

 
RE: Completion of Exemption #E-073-22 - Discontinuation of Long-Term Care Services, Proctor 

Hospital, Peoria 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson 
 
On June 22, 2023, the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board received notice of the completion 
of the exemption referenced above.  Our records will be updated to show the exemption was completed on 
June 22, 2023 the date of receipt of your letter.  No further action is required in relationship to the Illinois 
Health Facilities Planning Act.    
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff 
at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John P. Kniery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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